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Environment Policy Advisory Group (SBDC)

Monday, 22 January 2018 at 6.00 pm

Room 6, Capswood, Oxford Road, Denham

A G E N D A 
This Policy Advisory Group meeting is not open to the public

Item

1.  Apologies for absence 

To receive any apologies for absence.

2.  Declarations of Interest 

To receive any declarations of interest

3.  Minutes (Pages 3 - 6)

To receive the minutes of the meeting of the PAG held on 20 November 2017.

4.  Reports from Members 

To receive any reports from the Chairman or PAG Members.

5.  Current Issues 

The Portfolio Holder and Head of Service to update Members on Part 1 current issues 
relating to the PAG and to receive feedback from Members, if any.
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A. REPORTS LIKELY TO LEAD TO PORTFOLIO HOLDER DECISION 

None.

B. REPORTS LIKELY TO LEAD TO PORTFOLIO HOLDER RECOMMENDATION 
TO CABINET 

6.  Car Park Charges Review (To Follow) 

C. REPORTS FOR INFORMATION/DISCUSSION 

None.

7.  Any other business 

Any other business which the Portfolio Holder considers is urgent.

Note: All reports will be updated orally at the meeting if appropriate and may be supplemented 
by additional reports at the Chairman’s discretion.

Membership: Environment Policy Advisory Group (SBDC)

Councillors: L Sullivan (Chairman)
M Bradford
B Harding
L Hazell
G Hollis
J Lowen-Cooper

Date of next meeting – Tuesday, 6 March 2018

If you would like this document in large print or an alternative 
format, please contact 01895 837236; email 
democraticservices@southbucks.gov.uk
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